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Loudoun Accepting Applications for ARPA Durable Medical Equipment Services Grant 
Program; Pre-Application Webinar Jan. 9  

Loudoun County is now accepting applications from nonprofit organizations for the American 
Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) Durable Medical Equipment Services Grant Program. Applications are due by 
4:00 p.m., Friday, February 9, 2024.  

The program is designed to provide one or more nonprofits with funding to make durable 
medical equipment more accessible to Loudoun residents with low incomes who continue to be 
affected by the negative economic impact of the COVID-19 pandemic and require support to maintain 
their employment, transportation, insurance and other services. Durable medical equipment is medical 
equipment, supplies or appliances suitable for use at home to treat a diagnosed condition or assist an 
individual with functional limitations. 

Nonprofit organizations with a history of working in Loudoun and that assist residents with low 
income—at or below 80% of the Area Median Income (AMI)s—are encouraged to apply.  

Pre-Application Webinar 

To assist nonprofit organizations with understanding the application process, Loudoun County 
will host an informational webinar Tuesday, January 9, 2024, 2:00 – 3:15 p.m. Information on how to 
join the webinar is posted at loudoun.gov/grantopportunities. 

For More Information 

Details about the grant program and the application process can be found at 
loudoun.gov/grantopportunities.  
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